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Letter No: 184/2020 
 
 
 

16th June 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 

Sandringham Sixth Form Induction  
Tuesday 23rd and Wednesday 24th June 2020 

 

We are writing to explain the arrangements for the Sixth Form induction taking place 
next week.  Whilst we cannot all meet in person, we hope that the resources and plans 
that we have put in place using our remote platform will still meet the usual aims of our 
Induction event: 
 

1. To sample chosen A-level / Level 3 courses you are looking to study through 
taking part in taster lessons 

2. To distribute summer work for each of your subjects.  This work is to be 
completed ready for your first lessons in September. 

3. To be introduced to members of Sixth Form Staff and hear key messages 
through a pre-recorded assembly 

4. An opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have about the Sixth Form 
 

All resources you will need to access will be available on the school website, this will go 
live by 9.00am on Tuesday 23rd via this link: https://sandringham.herts.sch.uk/virtual-
sixth-form-induction/ 
 

The website will take you to a list of Sixth Form subjects.  You will need to click on the 
subjects that you have opted for.  Under each subject, there will be the resources you 
need to take part in your induction lesson which will include: 

1. A video for your taster lesson (alongside any additional videos/links required) 
2. Compulsory BSV Summer work 
3. Any additional resources required for your subject 

 

Your participation in the Induction is compulsory.  Please follow the recommended 
timetable with instructions of how to access each activity: 
  

Day 1 – Tuesday 23rd June 

Time Activity Instructions 

9.00am Day 1 Induction 
Presentation 

Follow link from the school website 

https://sandringham.herts.sch.uk/virtual-sixth-form-induction/
https://sandringham.herts.sch.uk/virtual-sixth-form-induction/
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10.00am – 
11.30am 

Subject 1 Follow link from the school website 

12.30 – 2.00pm Subject 2 Follow link from the school website 

2.00pm Complete Day 1 
Evaluation 

https://forms.gle/N8SFtoHB2Y7JZhcL8  

 

Day 2 – Wednesday 24th June 

Time Activity Instructions 

9.00am Day 2 Induction 
Presentation 

Follow link from the school website 

10.00am – 
11.30am 

Subject 3 Follow link from the school website 

12.30 – 
2.00pm 

Subject 4 (if applicable) Follow link from the school website 

2.00pm Complete Day 2 Evaluation 
& form preference 

https://forms.gle/oxhMWdMSp2yiR1pa7 
 

 
If you are studying a subject at Beaumont, you need this link to access the materials for 
your subject:  https://learn.beaumont.school/induction  
 

If you are studying a subject at Verulam, we will email you the link later this week. 
 

If you experience any problems in accessing the sessions or materials please email Miss 
Clark: clarkk@mysandstorm.org 
 

You do not need to wear the usual dress code, as we will not see you through the 
remote platform!  
 

Also attached to this message are documents to help you to understand the Sixth Form. 
There is a Handbook which we would like you all to read through and the Dress Code 
ready for September.  Further documents will be sent out following the Induction. 
 

We look forward to ‘seeing’ you on the 23rd June.  If you have any general queries, 
please contact louise.grubb@sandringham.herts.sch.uk 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Katrina Clark      Kate Mouncey 

Performance Director: Year 12   Director of Sixth Form 
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